
Missions—Local 

 

 Pastors/Staff/Family Care 

Missions—National 

BETTER HALVES...will meet 

Thursday, February 21, 6 pm, at the 

KBA Mission Center. Join us for a 

time of fun and inspiration with a 

KBA RADIO MINISTRY... takes place every week-

day morning around 7:30 am on 102.7 FM.  Each Pastor 

is asked to participate by sharing five 2-minute messages, 

about a half page when you read it.  Recording takes 

place each Thursday at 1 pm at the radio station in 

Lugoff, with the devotionals being heard the following 

week.  Contact Ron to set your recording date. 

MONTHLY OPPORTUNITY TO FEED THE 

HOMELESS. . . KBA churches are joining up with the 

Love Serve Give ministry and other churches in Camden 

to feed the homeless and needy. KBA has been given the 

fourth Sunday afternoon of every month to do this vital 

ministry. Here are the details: Your church will need to 

provide the meal for approximately 30 people arriving at 

Food for the Soul, Camden, around 4:00 pm , and serving 

around 4:30. You will need 8-10 people to help out. Ta-

bles will already be set up, but chairs will need to be put 

in place. Someone from your church will need to share a 

short devotional from Scripture.  Call  Dennis Outlaw, 

803-427-6353, for more information. This is a great op-

PASTORS CONFERENCE... will meet 

on Tuesday, February 26, 11 am, at the 

CONCERNS FOR USE OF INFLATABLES... 
We've had some problems lately so please allow your 

KBA team to emphasize the following...  

...SAFETY - Be sure to have good adult supervisors who 

are focused on safety.   

...USE - Big kids don't need to be mixed with smaller kids 

on an inflatable.   

...CLEANLINESS - Clean them before you fold them 

and put on trailer. Another church will be using the inflat-

ables and should not be required to clean them until after 

they use them. If they are folded up wet, they will mildew 

and cause a terrible odor. If they are dirty and have grass 

all over them, cleaning is more difficult after they have 

been stored in the hot garage. 

...TRAILER USE - Do not use the trailer  if it has a 

mechanical issue (we recently incurred a $1,000+ repair!).  

CHILDREN’S BIBLE DRILL...Are you interested in 

participating in Children's Bible Drill, or would you like 

more information about it? Contact Tracy Bell, at 803-669-

2393 or  tracy.bell@kcsdschools.net.          

Associational Drill—April 14, 6 pm, DeKalb Baptist 

Church; State Bible Drill—Saturday, May 4, North Tren-

GOOD NEWS CLUB WORKSHOP MARCH 26...Good News Clubs are weekly Bible studies 

that are allowed to take place in elementary schools across the nation.  Half of the elementary schools in 

South Carolina have them, but none are taking place locally! Beginning next fall, the KBA has budgeted 

funds for the 2019-20 school year so that we can have a GNC in every elementary school at no cost to 

your church! Your church or KBA care team will need to provide 8-10 volunteers. KBA will provide all 

training, literature and funds. Since all of our elementary schools have at least two KBA churches con-

nected to them as a care team, this should be very doable. Please begin praying about this as we seek to 

win the next generation to Christ! You can go to the website of Child Evangelism Fellowship and learn 

more. We will have an information and planning meeting on Tuesday evening, March 26, 6 pm, at the KBA Mission 

FACE PAINTING AND      

BALLOON SCULPTING  

CLINIC... is Tuesday, March 12 

at the KBA Missions Center.  

These skills can be used in VBS, 

mission trips and block parties! 

Call the KBA to register, 803-432-

MONDAY PRAYER TIME... 
is at noon each  Monday! Pastors  

and church leaders, please join Ron 

at the KBA Missions Center if 

you're in town, or stop and pray 

wherever you are at noon. We are 

praying for a mighty moving of 

God in the lives of our Pastors, 

leaders and churches that will only come about by much 

prayer.. 

LOCAL RETREAT LOCATION 

FOR PASTORS?... as we seek to care for 

our Pastors, we are seeking a local location 

that a Pastor can go to for a day and have 

some prayer time.  Perhaps a home on Lake 

Wateree?  If you have a suggestion, please 

call Ron at the KBA office. 

BAND OF BROTHERS... is a necessary 

time when Pastors and staff members get 

away with other Pastors. Sponsored by the 

SC Baptist Convention, the next meeting is 

Monday through Wednesday (lunch), Febru-

ary 11-13. The KBA will pay for all first-

time Pastors and staff, so call Ron to jump 

COUNSELING/REFRESHING      

RESOURCES...  
 

Palmetto Counseling Associates—Dr Nic 

Natale, Columbia, SC, 803-254-9767 
 

Celebrate Recovery—Jimmy Braddock, 

Christ-centered recovery program, Camden, 

SC, 803-369-4365 
 

Teen Challenge—Rev Wayne Powell, 

Georgetown, SC, 843-520-4888 
 

The Good Samaritan Colony, r ehab from 

addiction to drugs and alcohol, Ruby, SC, 

843-634-6848. 
 

Shade Tree Ministry—for ministry leaders 

and 

Missions—International 

MISSION TRIP TO CUBA...  February 24-March 3.  Ron and 

Paulette will be leading a marriage retreat for 80-100 Pastors and 

wives.  Pastors Steve Lee, Terry Corder and Jeremy Ussery will 

be working with Cuban Pastors and churches. 

NATIONAL PARTNERSHIP... be prayerful as the churches 

of the KBA consider our next national partnership. Obviously, we 

are already connecting with Myrtle Beach  (see front cover) in 

PRAYER MINISTRY...The KBA Prayer Team is 

calling all churches to be a part of our prayer minis-

try. We would like to have one person from each 

church as a part of our prayer team, along with the 

pastor. This should be a person who is willing to 

share prayer concerns and praises with the church.  

Please call the KBA office by February 14 to let us 

know who your contact person will be. We look for-

ward to having this prayer ministry in use by the end 

of the month. 
 

...We are planning four separate Prayer Boot Camps 

across the KBA region in 2019. Does your church 

Abney   1200.00 

Antioch   1584.58 

Beaverdam    524.94 

Bethany Westville   728.18 

Bethune   2579.84 

Buffalo   5317.55 

Calvary   3879.65 

Camden First             32499.96  

Cassatt   5579.92 

Cedar Creek  4224.21 

DeKalb   5330.00 

Emmanuel  8376.74 

Freedom Outreach   800.00 

Friendship  5029.97 

Harmony  1346.60 

Hermitage  5109.10 

Hillcrest   5753.00 

Kershaw First    500.00 

Lake Wateree             10097.66 

Lakeview    460.73 

Laurel Hill    800.00 

Lucknow    900.00 

Lugoff First             13623.21 

Malvern Hill  1833.36 

Mt Olivet    700.00 

Mt Pisgah             12758.00 

Mt Zion   1021.34 

Oak Ridge  1744.79 

Open Arms    300.00 

Pine Grove  3575.00 

Pisgah     500.00 

Pleasant Hill    654.00 

Providence  5629.18 

Red Hill   1380.00 

Refuge   2537.00 

River   1650.00 

Shamrock  3000.00 

Southside  1320.00 

Springvale             12567.56 

Timrod   3000.00 

Trinity              12329.54 

Wateree     300.00 

CHURCH RECEIPTS—2018 
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Camden, South Carolina 29020 
 

NON-PROFIT 

ORGANIZATION 

P A I D 

Permit No. 32 

04—KBA Prayer Committee, 4 pm 

05—Pastors and Wives Valentine Dinner 

11-13 Band of Brothers 

11-17 Focus on WMU 

21—SCBC IMPACT meeting 

21—Better Halves 

25—Mar 4—Cuba mission trip 

Monday Manna 
 

   Know and Grow 

PASTORS AND WIVES  VALENTINE’S BANQUET    

Tuesday, February 5, 6 pm  

Lugoff House of Pizza  
 

  Dr. Nic Natale, Christian counselor and former pastor, will be           

  sharing. Please call the KBA Mission Center to make your     

  reservation and menu selection. Please choose from the following   

  options:  

Lasagna 

Spaghetti and Meatballs 

Chicken Alfredo 

CAROLINA CUP OUTREACH... Saturday, 

March 30 - What a great opportunity we have to make 

the love of Christ known in our “ministry of presence” 

at the Cup this year. This is a first: we have been asked 

to begin the ceremony with a public prayer! We already 

have a team planning to operate a pony ride. We need 

volunteers for face painting and balloon sculpting, as 

well as 20+ men to volunteer as parking attendants. We 

want this to be a fun time for all our volunteers, so we 

also need a food team to plan for tailgate food and 

drink! This can be a great time of Christian witness and 

fun for all, so please call the KBA Mission Center for 

MISSIONS IN MYRTLE 

BEACH!... this is the kind of 

“Fun in the Son” that we all 

need!  We are praying for 10 

KBA churches to go on mis-

sion there this summer.  Your 

primary duty will be to lead a 

day camp (VBS) with your 

group of 8-10, or more.  You 

can then choose from other 

outreaches, including hosting 

a block party, using Frisbees 

for beach evangelism, prayer 

walking, along with other choices.  For the budget-minded, we have a church that will provide a 

place for your group to stay.  KBA will assist with finances.  Yes, your Sunday School class or 

church group can do this, easily!  Please contact Ron to gather more information and schedule a 

Smith Scholarship... 

Applications are now being accepted for the Smith Scholarship. 

Applicants must be active members of a Kershaw Baptist     

Association affiliated church, and must be attending an accred-

ited college or university within South Carolina as a full-time 

student. Scholarships will be awarded to an individual only 

once. 

Application is made by sending a letter of introduction, a pic-

ture of the applicant, one reference letter from the student’s 

pastor or youth pastor, high school or college transcript, church 

affiliation, degree being sought, proof of acceptance to a South 

Carolina school, personal testimony concerning the student’s 

relationship with Jesus Christ, and personal goals. Applications 

will be accepted until April 15, 2019. 

Applications should be mailed to: 

Smith Scholarship Trustees 

Trinity Baptist Church 

Around the Association 
Vince Earls has been called as pastor  of DeKalb 

Church. He and his wife Kelly have three children. 

February Birthdays: 

01 Paulette Underwood, KBA 

03 Craig Thompson, Malvern Hill 

08 Taylor Wells, Wateree 

09 Nicki Huntsinger, Lugoff First 

13 Jamie Holcombe, Hermitage 

13 Lisa Sanderson, Calvary 

15 Debbie Corder, Mt. Pisgah 

17 Pam Ogburn, Trinity 

24 Mike Pelham, Lake Wateree 
 

February Wedding Anniversaries: 

01 Ron and Paulette Underwood, KBA 

02 Don and June Knight, retired 
 

February Church Anniversaries: 

01 Charles Miller 

03 Robbie Shivar, Sand Hill Heights 

02 Doug Huntsinger, Lugoff First 

06 Terry Corder, Mt. Pisgah 

08 Mike Vinson, Flint Hill 

Camden First has a mission team 

heading to Central Asia in March 

that is looking for  Galactic 

Starveyors VBS material. If your 

church has some to donate, please 

contact Stephanie Caldwell,     

Interim Director of Children’s Ministries for more    

detail:  (803) 427-2589 

fbcchildmin@firstbaptistcamden.org 
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